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 The EPA contacted me to come to the district to meet with Rob and I on February 

10
th

, the meeting went well.  I showed them the documentation we had on file from the 

EPA confirming records that there is no friable asbestos material in the Homedale School 

District.  With that information they said there no reason for them to be there and the 

meeting ended. 
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